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Dear all

PPMV1 has been detected in juvenile (around weaning/8 week old) racing pigeons from a vaccinated loft in the Sydney West area. Clinical signs include inappetence, mild diarrhoea and wasting for about 1 week before death. No vomiting or neurological signs. 

The rotavirus PCR test was positive and trichomoniasis/cocci was also detected from submitted samples. 

Note: The rotavirus PCR is a new test for a recently described syndrome in Australia; the clinical presentation and any other pathology results should also be taken into consideration when determining the significance of these results. 

Amanda

Amanda Lee | Senior Veterinary Officer 
Biosecurity and Food Safety
Department of Primary Industries
Woodbridge Road, Menangle NSW 2568 
Private Bag 4008, Narellan NSW 2567
T: 02 4640 6308 | M: 0417 316 918 
E: amanda.lee@dpi.nsw.gov.au

